January 28, 2007

Mass Intentions for the Week

SUN 1/28 6:45 Eleanor DeLeon MON 1/29 6:30 Paula Volosing

8:30 Terry Kenny

TUE 1/30 6:30 Marion Bragg

8:30 Theresa Kenny

WED 1/31 6:30 Vincent C. Pasqul

8:30 Fr. John Mihovilovich

THU 2/01 6:30 Gonzalo Ancanan

8:30 Don Powelson

FRI 2/02 6:30 Eleanor DeLeon

8:30 Sally Jarvis

SAT 2/03 6:30 Frances Wood & Family

8:30 Salvatore Parise 5:00 Jim Meyerfeld

SUN 2/04 6:45 Daniel Ansaldi

Please say a prayer for our many sick, homebound and hospitalized parishioners who are unable to attend Mass.

Let us pray for those who have died...

Herminia Diaz, Ethel Ramirez,

& Marie Martin

"Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, And let perpetual light shine upon them."

PARISH PRAYER & STUDY GROUP

for anyone interested in learning more about
—and being personally enriched by—
our 2,000-year-old Catholic Faith and Tradition.

Meet in the **Church Thursday mornings**, **10am** - **11:00am**

CHURCH SUPPORT

\$7,899.50 - Sunday Collection

1,126.00 - Upkeep & Maintenance of the Parish

\$ 9,025.50 - Total

<u>PARISH SUPPORT</u>: Please don't forget your weekly offering to the Parish.



Every Wednesday -Parish Hall Doors open at 6:30 PM Bingo begins at 7:30 PM

JUNÍPERO SERRA HIGH SCHOOL Presents the "Top of the Class"

Junípero Serra High School Principal Lars Lund announced the students who earned all-A's during the 2006 Fall Semester. Saint Veronica graduates who are now in their Junior Year at Junipero Serra:

Nino-Pierre Galang & Russell Weber

Congratulations and keep up the good work!

Saturday, February 3rd
Feast of the Presentation of Jesus
& Memorial of St. Blaise

BLESSING OF CANDLES & BLESSING OF THROATS

You are invited to bring candles from home if you would like to have them blessed in church along with the candles that we will be using during the liturgical year.

We will also bless throats, asking the intercession of St. Blaise, Bishop & Martyr. At this First Saturday Mass we also administer the Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick to those in need of its graces.

Got E-Waste?

FREE E-Waste Recycling Event in SSF

Where: S.S.F. Fire Station #61 480 North Canal St.

When: Friday, February 9, Noon 'til 5PM Saturday, February 10, 9:00AM 'til 3PM Drop-Off is FREE!!! No Limit!!!

Electronic Items Accepted:

TVs, Monitors, Fax Machines, VCRs & DVDs, Printers, Copy Machines, Power Cables, Stereo Equipment, Computers & Components, Cellphones, Telephone Equipment, Toner Cartridges, Video Game Systems, Scrap Metal & Wire

We Cannot Accept:

Microwave Ovens, Household Appliances, Smoke Detectors, nor Car or Household Batteries

THANK YOU, CHRISTOPHER LINDSTROM

January 3rd, 2007 marked **20** years that Christopher Lindstrom has been playing the organ and providing music for our liturgies here at St. Veronica's, and we express our gratitude for his years of faithful service.

Countless children have grown up over the years, singing in the Children's Choir, and our Adult Choir has also blessed our parish.

Christopher recently received a Certificate of Appreciation from the California State Assembly, signed by our parishioner, Assemblyman Gene Mullin.

You can express your own appreciation by singing out with whatever voice God gave you whenever you're at Mass. As St. Augustine said, "Whoever sings, prays *twice*."

Wedding Anniversary Mass February 10, 2007

Bishop John J. Wester

Cordially extends an invitation to all married couples of the Archdiocese of San Francisco to a Solemn Eucharistic Celebration & renewal of vows.

Special honor will be shown to those who

Special honor will be shown to those who are celebrating 25th, 50th or 50+ Wedding Anniversaries

Saturday, February 10, 2007 10:00 A.M. St. Mary's Cathedral Small reception immediately following Mass

Contact the parish office at 588-1455 for a registration form, or check the website:

<u>www.sfcatholic.com/cfm</u>
for more information.

EMPTY BOWLS

Benefit Dinner
for
Catholic Worker House
San Bruno
Thursday, February 8
5:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.
Mercy High School
Cafeteria
3250 Nineteenth Avenue
San Francisco

Students of Mercy High School create beautiful ceramic bowls and then serve a simple meal of soup and bread. On the evening of the dinner, guests choose a bowl to use. Each guest keeps the bowl as a reminder that there are always *Empty Bowls* in the world. In exchange for the meal and the bowl, the guest gives a suggested minimum donation of \$10. All proceeds will go to benefit the Catholic Worker House of San Bruno, which provides *shelter* and a *dining hall* for *homeless* and *hungry people*. For more information please visit their website at: www.emptybowls.net.

RSVP by Thursday, February 1 (415) 334-0525 Ms. Kathy Curran ext. 237 kcurran@mercyhs.org or Ms. Gail Bennet, ext. 312 gbennett @mercyhs.org

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK

Catholic Schools - Good News in Education!

That is the theme for our celebration of Catholic Schools this year. There is a lot of good news to share. We are so blessed to be a part of such a vibrant and loving parish community. We have an encouraging pastor and priests, dedicated teachers and staff, supportive families from the school and parish, and wonderful students, which make for a Catholic school rooted in the Good News, Jesus Christ. Please visit our parish school. **Open House** after the 9:30 a.m. Mass until 12:00 p.m.

More Good News in Education! Congratulations to two of our faculty members who are celebrating milestones in the their careers as Catholic school educators: Mrs. Meg Murphy is celebrating 25 years, and Mrs. Janet Burke is celebrating 30 years. That is GOOD NEWS! They are both still going strong! That is GREAT NEWS!

ST. VERONICA MEN'S CLUB CRAB FEED



Saturday, February 10
St. Veronica Parish Center
6:00 - 6:30 P.M. - Appetizers
6:30 - 8:00 P.M. - Dinner
8:00 p.m. - Midnight - Dancing
Cost: \$50 per person
(checks payable to St. Veronica Men's Club)
Deadline for reservations:
Friday, February 2
Chicken is available upon request

No reservations will be accepted after the deadline.

MEDJUGORJE & OUR LADY OF ALL NATIONS (Amsterdam) PILGRIMAGE

May 8—17, 2007

Chaplains: Fr. Ted Shipp & Fr. Mark Taheny

coordinated by "Our Lady's Pilgrimages" 101-A Hickey Blvd. #221 South San Francisco, CA 94080

415-467-4747

\$1875. From San Francisco
(based on double occupancy)
Single Room \$200 extra
\$400 deposit to reserve your seat
Due date for final payment is April 2, 2007
Call the number above or Fr. Shipp at 588-1455

TEEN CLUB

Meeting Sunday, Jan. 21st 7:30 pm in the Church Basement

Special Guest Speaker Topic:

"Gangs and How they Affect Youths"